PERMANENT MISSION OF DENMARK TO THE

UNITED NATIONS OFFICE AT GENEVA

Ref.: 119.K.3.a

The Permanent Mission of Denmark to the United Nations Office at Geneva presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the United Nations, Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights, and has the honour to list below the Danish delegation to the meeting to consider the Fifth Periodic Report of the Government of Denmark (CESCR), which will take place at the Palais des Nations on Friday 10 May 2013:

Head of Delegation:

HE Mr Uffe WOLFFHECHEL Human Rights Ambassador, Head of Human Rights Department Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Copenhagen

Ms Anja LEVYSOHN Head of Section, Human Rights Department, Ministry of Foreign Affairs

Ms Tina GADE JENSEN Head of Section, Department for Law Ministry of Social Affairs and Integration

Mr Torben HEDE Special Adviser, Department for Benefits Ministry of Social Affairs and Integration

Mrs Vibe WESTH Chief Adviser, Department for Labour Law, Legal Affairs and International Relation, Ministry of Employment

Mr David NEUTZSKY-WULFF Head of Section, Criminal Law Division, Ministry of Justice

Mrs Sidsel Kathrine MØLLER Special Legal Adviser, Division for International Cooperation on Migration, Ministry of Justice

Ms Katrine SCHJØNNING Head of Division, Ministry of Health Ms Helle SCHNEDLER Head of Division, Ministry of Health

Mr Christian LAMHAUGE RASMUSSEN Special Adviser, Department of Children and Primary and Lower Secondary School, Ministry of Children and Education

Mrs Irene HOLSE Head of Section, Secretariat for International Affairs Ministry of Children and Education

Mr Adam WORM Senior Adviser, Government of Greenland

Mrs Durita L. JÓANSDÓTTIR Adviser, Prime Minister's Office, Faroe Islands

Mrs Súsanna NORDENDAL Adviser, Ministry of Social Affairs, Faroe Islands

Mrs Marie-Louise Koch WEGTER Minister Counsellor, Deputy Permanent Representative Permanent Mission of Denmark, Geneva

Ms Trine GRONBORG Attaché, Permanent Mission of Denmark, Geneva

Ms Rebecca SMITH-SIVERTSEN
Intern, Permanent Mission of Denmark, Geneva

The Permanent Mission of Denmark avails itself of this opportunity to reiterate to the Secretariat of the United Nations, Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights, the assurances of its highest consideration.



Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights GENEVA